Email for Mary Isenhour, Chief of Staff, misenhou@pa.gov

Dear Ms. Isenhour,

I am writing in support for the Epilepsy Support Services line item currently under consideration in HB 1801. At this critical point in our state’s future, I urge you to approve the $550,000 to help the over 210,000 Pennsylvanians living with epilepsy. 
Specifically, funds from the PA Department of Health support programs that educate schools and first responders on epilepsy awareness and seizure first-aid conducted by the Epilepsy Foundation Eastern Pennsylvania.  These initiatives are essential to making our state safe. There are nearly 19,000 school aged children living with epilepsy in PA. Withholding funds now places each student at risk for bodily harm, social bullying and possibly a fatal accident. 
Funding for Epilepsy Support Services is an investment in our children, teens, parents and seniors lives in perpetuity. I hope that the state of Pennsylvania will continue to be support our community in this vital effort. 

Thank you for your continued support of Pennsylvanians living with epilepsy.
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Email for State Budget Secretary Randy Albright, raalbright@pa.gov

Dear Secretary Albright,

I am writing in support for the Epilepsy Support Services line item currently under consideration in HB 1801. At this critical point in our state’s future, I urge you to approve the $550,000 to help the over 210,000 Pennsylvanians living with epilepsy. 
Specifically, funds from the PA Department of Health support programs that educate schools and first responders on epilepsy awareness and seizure first-aid conducted by the Epilepsy Foundation Eastern Pennsylvania.  These initiatives are essential to making our state safe. There are nearly 19,000 school aged children living with epilepsy in PA. Withholding funds now places each student at risk for bodily harm, social bullying and possibly a fatal accident. 
Funding for Epilepsy Support Services is an investment in our children, teens, parents and seniors lives in perpetuity. I hope that the state of Pennsylvania will continue to be support our community in this vital effort. 

Thank you for your continued support of Pennsylvanians living with epilepsy.
 
Sincerely, 

